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I’m not a Tory, but til now, I’ve supported Tim Huston. I can no longer do so, since the bill to limit the auditor general’s
reports and having the freedom to fire her if you don’t like what she say was introduced to the legislature You also
need to make all of her reports public.
Since you got your majority, the power you now have, has gone to your head. It’s so disappointing to see that happen.
It looks kind of Trumpian. Just because two other provinces have this kind of legislation, doesn’t make it good
legislation.

Please return to your former self.
Phyllis McBride.
Sent from my iPad
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